CASA DE 5. M. EL REY

EL JEFE DE LA SECRETARIA
DE S. M. LA REINA

Palacio de la Zarzuela
MADRID, 11 February, 1999

Mr. and Mrs.

BRIAN AND JOYCE WULF
7295 NW Roy Road
Cornelius OR 97113
ESTADOS UNIDOS

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Wulf,

Her Majesty the Queen asks me to answer your
letter of 7 January, regarding your son Matthew's recovery
after undergoing treatment in Barcelona with Dra. Manuela Marti-
nez.

Her Majesty thanks you for your kind words
of gratitude and affection towards Dra. Martinez and Spain,
and congratulates you most sincerely on Matthew's health and
progress, which She hopes is complete and permanent.

[ convey Her Majesty's warm regards and remain,

Yours sincerely,

‘am Cadwn

|

JOSE CABRERA



